
Jarvis Township Meeting 
April 18, 2023 

 
 
 

Opening of the Town and Road & Bridge Meeting.  
 
Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Andrea May. 
 
The meeting started with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Roll call was taken, Trustees Scott Wiesehan, Monica Hartlein and Nathan Hovatter were in attendance. 
Also in attendance were Supervisor Andrea May, Road Commissioner Dale Grapperhaus, Assessor 
Jesicca Dudley and Township Clerk Alan Dunstan. 
 
Motion was made by Scott Wiesehan and seconded by Nathan Hovatter to accept the minutes of the 
March Board Meeting.  All voted aye on voice vote.  
 
Motion made by Scott Wiesehan and seconded by Monica Hartlein to approve the claims for both the 
Town and Road Funds.  Roll call taken, all voting yes. 
 
Reminder that Economic Interest statement due by May 1st. 
 
Review of the new fiscal year of Town and Road and Bridge Budgets will be reviewed at the next 
Township meeting. 
 
Under New Business: 
 
The Board talked about Civic Service activities.  Not sure if the Township will offer flu shots this year. 
 
The Silver Creek Trail ITEP Grant was approved.  A planning meeting will be held in about 8 weeks. 
 
The first meeting of the Decennial Committee on Local Government Consolidation and Efficiency Act will 
be held at 6:30, May 16th, before the regular Town Meeting. 
 
Assessor Jessica Dudley informed the board that the Township will receive a 5% multiplier. 
 
Highway Commissioner Dale Grapperhaus reported that the Engineering work was done on the Longhi 
Road project.  
 
Grapperhaus also informed the Board that he would like to order a new Peterbilt truck at a cost of 
$216,086.  Motion to proceed with the purchase was made by Nathan Hovatter and second by Scott 
Wiesehan.  Roll call taken, all voting yes. 
  
Motion was made by Nathan Hovatter and seconded by Monica Hartlein to adjourn the meeting.  All 
voted aye.  The next meeting will be held on May 16, 2023.   
 
Alan J. Dunstan, Jarvis Township Clerk  


